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Vlad Sadilovskiy <vlad.sadilovskiy@envista.com>
Thursday, March 18, 2010 12:42 PM

secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
vlad.sadilovskiy@envista.com
Regulation of Retail Forex

RIN 3038-AC61
From: Vlad Sadilovskiy in Beverly, MA

The proposed regulation for guaranteed IB’s is detrimental to traders and small businesses. Forcing an IB to be attached at
the hip to a single broker will ruin the valuable service they offer their customers. By matching what I need with the right
broker platform I get the help I need to make a good decision.

Please change your position on this. Your proposal is not well thought out and it hurts the very people you think you are
protecting

This mail was sent via IB Coalition http://ibcoalition.org/take-action/


